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DECOLORES!!!

We hope that everyone has a very happy Fourth 
of July!  Our prayer is that we will all take a 
moment to reflect on what makes our country 
great. Our founding fathers sacrificed much in 
order for us to enjoy the freedoms that we have.  
Please pray for our local, state, and national 
leaders, and know that though they may not be 
perfect, they are the ones God has allowed in 
these positions at this time. Count it a privilege to 
lift them up in prayer; praying daily. 

Blessings,

David and Cathi Poole
Newsletter Couple



From the Secretariat
At the June Sequela, a community 
vote was taken for the positions on 
the Secretariat that will soon be 
vacated. 

The following are the positions that 
will be filled beginning January 2018:

Chairman -

Barry Mason                                          
Database Coordinator -

Paul Stonecipher

Weekend Couple -

Tim & Lynn Martin                 

Palanca Couple -

Walter & Jennifer Sikes

On Saturday, July 29th we will be 
hosting an Tres Dias Essentials 
Training at Life Point Church from      
9 am to 1 pm.

This training is different from 
Pescadore Orientation, and anyone 
who has made a 3 day movement 
weekend may attend.

The training will be lead by Frank 
Yarbrough, President of the 
International Secretariat.

This training is required to retain our 
charter. We encourage you to attend, 
and come with any questions you 
may have.

We will NOT be having childcare.



Men’s Weekend #57
October  5 – 8, 2017

Tommy Pafford - Rector

The weekend preparations are going well. I 
am excited about what the Lord has instore 
for Men’s Weekend #57.

It’s not too late to send in your applications 
for the team. Go online to NFTD.org , and 
send in your application in today!.

The theme for the weekend is:

“Be still and know that I am God”

The weekend scripture is:

Psalm 46:10

The song for the weekend is:

“Still” by Hillary Scott

Please keep Tommy (Joyce), the team, the 
Spiritual Directors, and the Candidates in 
your prayers that God can do a mighty work 
in each and every life.



Women’s Weekend #57
October 19 – 22, 2017

Rossie Tullis - Rector

The weekend preparations are going well. I am
excited about what the Lord has instore for
Women’s Weekend #57.

Our theme for the weekend is:

He Softens My Heart

The scripture is:

Ezekiel 36:26 And I will give you a new Heart
and I will put a new SPIRIT in you, I will take
out your stony stubborn heart and give you a
tender, responsive heart.

Our song is:

“Soften My Heart” by Graham Kendrick

Please keep Rossie (Terry), the team, the
Spiritual Directors, and the Candidates in your
prayers that God can do a mighty work in each
and every life.



Sponsorship
We are getting so excited!!! If Daddy has been whispering someone’s name to you-Let’s get those Applications in. You can go online and fill it

out and it will be emailed to us, or mail them to the P.O. Box that is listed on the application.

Tres Dias is a Community to build up Leaders in the church, so if you have been considering someone ask yourself, “do they have an active

relationship with Jesus?” Talk to them and see if they are even interested in attending a weekend. Make sure they know that it will be a

commitment of time away from their family, job, and the world. If they are married, their spouse must also attend. Answer their questions

honestly, being secretive gives doubt to who we are. Tell them it is a time to be away from the world to be with the Lord to strengthen their

relationship with Him. If you would like to bless them with paying their application fee wonderful (this is not expected to sponsor someone);

However if you are not paying; let them know they will have an expense at sendoff. If you are paying their fee, please don't embarrass them at

sendoff by not paying. Palanca: Collect their palanca letters and get these letters to the campground or to send off. Send off: Get them to the

church for sendoff. If an emergency occurs and they can't attend; please let us know 850-284-1657 as soon as possible. Look after their family

while they are away. Pick them up at closing. Connect them with a reunion group, bring them to the Sequelas. Your most important role is to

cover them in prayer: as you consider them, as they attend their weekend, and on their 4th day!

Remember Sponsorship is the only way someone can attend a weekend. Pray and think of anyone you know who is ready to walk into a

deeper relationship with Jesus. And keep those apps a coming!

Thanks,

Wendell and Annie Tillman, NFTD #40

Pre-weekend Couple



Sequelas
The June sequela was well attended at Wakulla Springs with an estimate of 60
people.

Remember NO SEQUELA in July.

August Sequela will be at Piedmont Park in Tallahassee at 6pm. It will be
covered dish, and please register for child care by Fri noon.

I'm sending the final count for September Sequela at St. George Island
immediately following the August Sequela. I'll need all unpaid money at the
August Sequela if you ARE spending the night. No child care. Remember this
is a camp ground facility so bring bedding, toiletries, and food for evening and
breakfast meals. We will be having a devotion on Sunday morning before
leaving that will be lead by Wendell Tillman.☺ If anyone has a guitar and
would like to bring it, please do.


